
From: Julie Webb
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: Re: Noble Wells Ranch State BB01-690 Rule 318A.F Sundry Notice Doc # 400968527
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 11:21:44 AM
Attachments: Wells Ranch State BB01-690_No Access Postcard.pdf

Arthur,
 
Attached is the post card.
 
Thank you,
Julie Webb
Senior Regulatory Analyst
Progressive Consulting
616-813-5063
 
This email message, and its attachment(s), is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
 contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
 prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of
 the original message.

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 10:53 AM
To: Julie Webb
Subject: Noble Wells Ranch State BB01-690 Rule 318A.F Sundry Notice Doc # 400968527
 
Julie,
 
In the comments it was stated that Noble received a post card denying access to the water well. 
 Could you please provide a PDF of the post card to include in the Sundry attachments?
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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